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March 21, 2014

Bre-Ex Construction Inc
247 Exeter Road
LOfldOfla ON N6L 1A5

Attention: Chris Brekelmans

Dear Mr. Brekelmans,

Re: Tender 14-08: 2014 Infrastructure Lifecycle Renewal Program
Contract I Simcoe Street and Henry Street

The City of London has received the bid submitted by Bre-Ex Construction Inc. for tender Ti 4-08: 2014
lnfrastwcture Lifecycle Renewal Program Contract No. 1 Simcoe Street and Henry Street. Upon
review of this bid, it has been deemed that this bid be rejected on the following basis:

Section 9(b) of the Information to Tenderers states that “the Tenderer shall submit the Form of Tender
issued by the Contract Administrator”. In this case, Bre-Ex incorrectly submitted the form of tender (FT
1, FT-2) from Ti 4-04.

Section 9(g) of the Information to Tenderers states that “the Tenderer shall not apply any conditions
whatsoever to the Total Contract Price”. The Form of Tender submitted by Bre-Ex identifies a project
completion date of October 31, 2014 which is inconsistent with the official contract of 110 working days.

Bre-Ex has the opportunity to appeal this decision. Please refer to section 2.9 of the City of London
Procurement of Goods and Services Policy for further details.

Please advise us by March 28th of your intention to move through the appeal process, otherwise we will
be awarding the tender to the next low bid.

Regards,

John Freeman, CSCMP
Manager, Purchasing and Supply

cc: Dave Mounteer

The Corporation of the City of London
Office: 519-661-2500 ex 4718
Fax: 519-661-2355
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